
Good Samaritan Fund Impact in Haiti in response to magnitude 7.2 earthquake in August, 2021.    
Thanks for your support through World Concern. 

 
Through your generosity, in October of 2021, ECC gave World Concern $10,000 from the Good Samaritan Fund 
for earthquake relief and rebuilding efforts in Haiti.  This was in response to the magnitude 7.2 earthquake that 
struck Haiti on August 14th, 2021.  World Concern and other agencies immediately responded with their relief 
efforts.  Specifically, World Concern’s relief efforts included providing food, clean water, emergency supplies, 
medical supplies, and help in the rebuilding of homes.  Please see below a letter of thanks from Jonathan 
Sharpe, Phd., Director of Church Mobilization, World Concern.  Please especially note the two video link 
attachments. 
 
 
April 2022 Letter of Thanks to ECC from Jonathan Sharpe 
 
Video Link Attachments: 
 

1) Nick Archer, World Concern President, video message thanking ECC for October 2021 
GSF grant for Haiti disaster relief.   https://www.dropbox.com/s/ciu0318mpfw8c0s/ECC.mov?dl=0 
 

2)  WhatsApp Video World Concern_HAITI.mp4 video showing building supplies for Haiti 
Video link:  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OUFmIfnTZejQGFGzKlqlmZ9NSjBXCvI0/view?usp=sharing 
 

Letter of thanks: 
 
Hi Yvonne,  (Yvonne Mark, ECC Care Ministry Committee member) 
 
I wanted to share a quick update and video with you (attached) about our work together in Haiti, 
where building supplies are starting to arrive in large quantities.  
 
We are extremely grateful for ECC's support for the earthquake emergency-response. Cathy 
Herholdt, our communications director, just reported that:  
 
"After months of roadblocks (literal and figurative), violence, and uncountable challenges in 
getting much-needed construction materials to the southern peninsula of Haiti (where the 
earthquake occurred), these construction materials are finally moving via water (small boats were 
all that were available) and being delivered to the communities hardest hit. The corrugated metal 
roofing material and plywood you see here (in the video) will be used to rehabilitate 850 homes 
that were damaged in the earthquake. Praise God for making a way! The team has promised to do 
their best, amidst the hard work ahead, to continue to send photos, video, and stories of families 
helped. I’ll pass them along as they come in."   
 
Thanks again for the amazing support for our brothers and sisters in need in Haiti.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions! 
 
Blessings, 
 
Jonathan Sharpe, PhD 
Director of Church Mobilization, World Concern 
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